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Alto Lakes Projects, Outreach & Activities

“The color of springtime is in the flowers, the color of winter is in the 
imagination.”  

TERRI GUILLEMETS

Happy December, ALPOA members!

Here we are in our last month of the year and I must take a 
moment to say how much it has meant to me to be your 2021 
President.  My sincere thanks goes out to YOU for supporting 
ALPOA!  

Early in the year, your membership dollars paid for the slab for the 
new pavilion at Outlaw.   You supported us in checking out our 
new website, alpoa.info in April.  You picked up litter with us at our 
Neighborhood Cleanup and celebrated the new fishing dock at 
Outlaw Pond in May.  We all killed thistles using ALPOA provided 
vinegar and members volunteered for Highway Cleanup in June.  
Your turnout for our ALPOA annual meeting where we learned 
about the Fitness/Aquatic/Pool project was nothing short of 
phenomenal.  Bingo attendance set records in July for dollars 
made for the ALGCC Scholarship Program thanks to YOU.  
Speaking of July, your golf cart decorating skills are unsurpassed 
and if the July 3 patriotic program didn’t make you tear up, surely 
it came close!  And thank you for making your reservations for the 
sold out “Lights Out at Lonesome Gulch”, our murder mystery 
dinner theater production in September.  Due to audio problems 
at the club, we had to postpone this show but have now booked it 
for June 21 & 22, 2022.  The cast and crew are still very excited 
about bringing this great show to you.  

http://alpoa.info
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In October/November, your membership dollars also helped 
ALGCC landscape the area around the Tennis/Pickleball complex 
at Outlaw.  

Thanks to ALPOA, we now have better signage at golf cart 
crossings and on one way split roads.  YOUR input provided 
many other suggestions that we intend to consider in 2022.

And now here we are…December brings to a close a busy year 
and your membership made so much possible for our ALGCC 
community.  Please tell your friends and neighbors to join ALPOA.  
We really need you and with only a 
$25/year/property membership cost, how can you go wrong?!!!

Upcoming Events - Mark your calendars!

Friday Feb 11, 2022 - “Love is in the Air” musical dinner show

June 21 & 22, 2022 - “Lights Out in Lonesome Gulch” murder 
mystery dinner theater show

Finally, we are thrilled to have new 2022 board members and   
these folks are eager to be involved in helping ALPOA make Alto 
Lakes Golf and Country Club an even better place to be.  More on 
this in January!  

Now go spread love and kindness!
With much affection,
Dedra Mergele
ALPOA President 2021




